
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   June 5, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Discontinuation of BS in Technology Education 
 
The College of Fine and Applied Arts received approval at the December 3, 2014 AP&P meeting for 
changes in the Department of Technology and Environmental Design for the discontinuation of the 
Bachelor of Science in Technology Education (545*/13.1309 [T]) with two concentrations. These changes 
were approved by the UNC Board of Governors on May 22, 2015. 
 
Please also see separate memos for related changes in the Department of Curriculum and Instruction 
and the Department of Family and Consumer Sciences. 
 
 

DISCONTINUE 
 

 API 
CODE 

TITLE COLL DEPT CIP 
CODE 

EFFECTIVE 
TERM  

BS [T] 545* Technology Education FA TEC 131309 201540 
Conc [T] 545B Technology Education, Secondary Education FA TEC 131309 201540 
Conc [T] 545C Trade and Industry FA TEC 131309 201540 

 
 


